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Nether Providence Township 
Zoning Hearing Board Public Notice 

 
The Zoning Hearing Board of Nether Providence Township will conduct a public hearing on Monday, 
August 18, 2025 at 7:30 pm in the Municipal Building, 214 Sykes Lane in Wallingford, Pennsylvania, to 
hear and consider the following application: 
 
#25-11 – That of Jeromie M. Ballreich and Kaitlin L. McHenry, 409 Hawthorne Road, Wallingford, 
requesting a variance from Section 300-21 (Rear yards) to permit a rear yard setback of 21.9’ in lieu of the 
required 30’ minimum setback, to permit the construction of a proposed 1-story addition on the property.  
The property is located in the R-2 Residence District.   
 
 
Maureen Feyas  
Township Manager/Zoning Officer 


